After receiving a considerable
amount of feedback on my “Bat-
tery Butler” article (May 1993), it
has been determined that there
are two known errors in the
published article.

The first error is on the top of
page 36. The text reads: “Mea-
sure the voltage at pin 3 of U5.
That voltage should be at or
near 5.0 VDC." The actual text
should have read: “Measure the
voltage at pin 3 of U5. This
voltage should be between 11.5
and 15.0 VDC, with respect to
ground. Measure the voltage at
pin 14 of U1. This voltage
should be at, or near, 5.0 VDC."

The second error appears at
the bottom of page 36. The text
reads: “The recommended volt-
age [at pin 9 of U5] can be
determined by subtracting 0.10
VDC from the voltage noted
earlier at pin 4 of U5." The
actual text should have read,
“The recommended voltage at
pin 9 of U5 can be determined
by subtracting 0.10 VDC from
the voltage noted earlier at pin 5
of U5.” The text continues dis-
cussing pin 5 (as opposed to
pin 4) of U5, and most of the
readers have been able to figure
it out.—Larry Lanpher





